
Brief submission 
I am concerned about private providers increasingly providing health services due to the 
decreased education opportunities for new health graduates in public hospitals. Private 
hospitals generally look after less unwell patients, due to this the funding for these patients 
goes with them leaving less funding to for staff allocation for complex care of very sick 
patients. 
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